
Remembrance Service – 11 November 2015  
 
   
I just wanted to say a huge thank you for all the efforts the school made to 
accommodate us yesterday. We were all so impressed by the beautiful and moving 
service. The pupils were so respectful and their tributes just perfect. Mr MEE was a 
wonderful guide and I only hope we all behaved ourselves! 
 
The Headteacher did make us so welcome and we very much appreciate her efforts 
to include us in her busy schedule.  
 
Thank you once again. 
 
 
Mrs K Williams 
 


